Andrea Gyger

From: Sarah Springer
Sent: Thursday, June 01, 2017 5:39 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments - election rules - 7/11/2017 hearing

Dear Secretary Williams,

I have tried, yet again, to make my way through the Colorado Election Rules, but it is still labyrinthine and full
of jargon and, essentially, unreadable. So I will make the same plea I made during the first round of
commenting:

Please, please, please assure that, whatever rules are changed, added, or deleted during this process, the rights of
eligible voters both to register, and then to vote, are IN NO WAY suppressed. Colorado cannot, and should not,
add its name to the list of states doing their utmost to prevent minority and opposition-party voters from having
a voice (whichever party that may be).

Thank you,

Sarah Springer





